
June 3, 2009 
 
SUBJECT:  FAI Route 290 
  Section 2009-030PP 
  Cook & DuPage Counties 
  Contract No. 60G29 
  Item No. 9, June 12, 2009 Letting 
  Addendum A 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised and/or added material. 
 

1. Revised the entire Proposal Package to indicate the change from 
Federal to 100% State funding. 

2. Additional revisions have been made to the Schedule of Prices to 
reflect changes to the Summary of Quantities and pages 16 - 19 of 
the Special Provisions to reflect changes to the Special Provision 
“Traffic Control and Protection (Expressways)”. 

3. Revised sheets 1 & 3 of the Plans to remove the Federal Project 
number and indicate 100% State funding.  Additional changes have 
been indicated on sheet 3 of the Plans. 

 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid 
and must include any Schedule of Prices changes in their bidding proposal. 
 
Bidders using computer-generated bids are cautioned to reflect any and all 
Schedule of Prices changes, if involved, into their computer programs. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Charles Ingersoll, Chief 
Bureau of Design and Environment 
 

 
By: Ted B. Walschleger, P. E. 
       Engineer of Project Management 

 
 
cc: Diane O'Keefe, Region 1, District 1; Bill Frey, Estimates 
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